

Australian aid budget forum and coverage

by Ashlee Betteridge
13 May 2015

If you missed our Australian aid budget breakfast forum the morning after the 2015 Federal Budget, catch up with the video below. Presentation slides are available for download [here](#) (the audio podcast is available [here](#)).

Make sure you also read our analysis on the blog.

- [Australian aid: the way we were](#) by Stephen Howes
- [The same, the bad, and the ugly: country allocations in the 2015-16 budget](#) by Matthew Dornan
- [Requiem for Australia's aid program in Africa](#) by Joel Negin
- [Flaws in the glass: allocation quirks in the 2015-16 Australian aid budget](#) by Robin Davies
- [Beyond country programs in the 2015-16 aid budget: losers, non-losers, and a winner](#) by Jonathan Pryke, Camilla Burkot and Stephen Howes
- [The mysterious case of the vanishing budget emergency](#) by Anthony Swan
- In Brief: [Julie Bishop on the aid cuts: "fair and appropriate"](#) by Ashlee Betteridge

Devpolicy was also in the media in the lead-up to, and post-budget.

- [Federal budget 2015: Foreign aid to Indonesia to be slashed](#), *Sydney Morning Herald/Canberra Times*, 5 May 2015.
- [Federal Budget 2015: Foreign aid to Nepal to be slashed in federal budget](#), *Sydney Morning Herald/The Age*, 9 May 2015.
- [Indonesia, Africa set to be hit in aid cut](#), *AAP*, 7 May 2015.
- [A fair budget? Not for the poor losing Australian aid in record cuts](#), Op-ed by Stephen Howes, *The Conversation*, 12 May 2015.
- [Indonesian aid slashed, but Pacific nations largely untouched](#), *Pacific Beat/Radio Australia*, 13 May 2015.
- [Budget 2015: major cuts to foreign aid](#), *Radio National Breakfast*, 13 May 2015.
- [Budget review draws calls for defining Australian aid vs development cooperation](#), *Pacific Beat/Radio Australia*, 13 May 2015.
- [How do you feel about the 2015 budget?](#) *The Drum*, 13 May 2015.
- [A deeply unfair budget for our Asian neighbours](#), *Crikey*, 13 May 2015 [paywalled].
- [Aid budget slashed](#), *ABC PM*, 13 May 2015.
- [Federal budget 2015: Agencies hit out over latest foreign aid cuts](#), *Sydney Morning*

Herald, 13 May 2015.

- *In Canberra, confusion over Australia's aid program*, *Devex*, 13 May 2015.
- *Australia slashes foreign aid spending*, *Radio New Zealand*, 14 May 2015.
- *Budget 2015 cuts foreign aid to Africa, Asia, Middle East*, *ABC 7.30*, 13 May 2015.
- *Aid groups call "a once in a decade" budget for foreign aid*, *SBS World News*, 13 May 2015.
- *Budget cuts to foreign aid put Australia on track for least generous spend ever*, *The Guardian*, 14 May 2015.
- *Southeast Asia bears brunt as Canberra seeks savings*, *Nikkei Asian Review*, 15 May 2015.
- *Fair budget? We have never looked meaner*, *The Drum*, 19 May 2015.

Author/s:

Ashlee Betteridge

Ashlee Betteridge was the Manager of the Development Policy Centre until April 2021. She was previously a Research Officer at the centre from 2013-2017. A former journalist, she holds a Master of Public Policy (Development Policy) from ANU and has development experience in Indonesia and Timor-Leste. She now has her own consultancy, Better Things Consulting, and works across several large projects with managing contractors.

Link: <https://devpolicy.org/australian-aid-budget-forum-and-coverage-20150513/>